

February 27, 2013

Northwest Geothermal 11904 Emerald Dr Hayden, ID 83835

Dear Donor,

Thank you for your donation to our benefit auction held on Feb. 9, 2013. The funds raised support many of the Chamber's projects throughout the year. It also plays a key role in keeping membership fees amongst the lowest in the state. On behalf of those who will benefit from your generosity, and the rest of our members, I wish to thank you for contributing to our success. We, the Coeur d'Alene Commodores, express our heartfelt appreciation for your support of the 2013 Aw\$um Auction! An event of this scope is a monumental undertaking for the Commodores, and we put our hearts into the event every year.

The success of the Aw\$um Auction rests squarely on the support of businesses like yours. It's through your generosity that we were able to make the auction so successful. Initial plans and preparation are already under way for the 2014 Aw\$um Auction.

I realize the requests for donations seem to be increasing at an unbelievable rate. In today's economy, such requests are often overlooked or businesses find it difficult to contribute. Please accept our Thank You, which comes from the community at large. Your donation does make a difference! Thank you so much for your continued support!

Sincerely,

Karen Lynch

2013 Aw\$um Auction Chair